
 

Planning applications committee 

Informal presentation to members 

 

Date:  Thursday, 02 October 2014 
 

Time:  09.00  
 
Venue: Mancroft room, City Hall, St Peters Street, Norwich, NR2 1NH 

 
 

 
 

 

Rose Lane car park, Mountergate, Norwich 
 

Please note that there will be a pre-application presentation on the council’s 
proposals for a new multi-storey car park at Rose Lane, Mountergate, Norwich for 
members of the planning applications committee, ward councillors and other 

interested parties at 09:00 in the Mancroft room at City Hall on Thursday, 2 October 
2014.   

 
For further information, please contact:  
 

Jackie Rodger, senior committee officer 
t:  (01603) 212033 

e:  jackierodger@norwich.gov.uk 
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